
From: Elizabeth Guarino  

Sent: Thursday, 2 March 2017 6:30 PM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: Louise Houlihan; Joanna Bandara 
Subject: FWC Matter No: AM2014/204 - Group 2 awards - request for an extension of time (Matter 

21500160) 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
  
FWC Matter No: AM2014/204 
MA000027 – Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 
Group 2 Awards – request for an extension of time 
  
We refer to the above matter and the Directions made by the Fair Work Commission (Commission) 
dated 27 November 2016. These Directions set out that parties seeking a variation to the Health 
Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 are to file comprehensive material by close of 
business 3 March 2017. 
  
We are currently in the process of finalising our submissions and our client’s evidence in support of 
our submissions. Unfortunately, this has taken longer than anticipated and we respectfully request an 
extension of 1 week until close of business 10 March 2017 to finalise and file our material. 
  
We thank the Commission for its consideration of our request. 
 
If this email needs to be directed to an alternate email address, please let us know and we will do so. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Elizabeth Guarino | Lawyer 
 


